
 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, October 4th, 2021 

All School Picnic 
 

When: Tonight! October 4th - 4:30-6:30pm 
Where: Table Mound Playground and Field 
What: All Table Mound families are invited to 
bring a picnic supper (no food provided) and 
reconnect with our Table Mound school 
community. Happi Hibachi food truck will be 
available! This is a free flow event, so families 
can come and stay for whatever amount of 
time they choose. The building will be closed 
but a restroom will be available. This event is 
taking the place of our traditional open 
house/picnic event due to health and safety 
protocols. See you tonight!                          

 
Table Mound Blood Drive! 

We will be having our 1st Table Mound blood 
drive of the year on Tues Oct 5th from 2:30-
5:30pm in our Multi-purpose room. Masks 
and appointments are required. Sign-up at 
https://www.bloodcenter.org/. See flyer 

attached for more information. Help save a 
life! 

 

                Trunk or Treat! 
Returning on Saturday, October 23rd will 

be our 5th annual PTC Trunk or Treat!  The event 
runs from 2-4pm in the Table Mound parking lot.  
This is a great opportunity for us to come together 
as a Table Mound community and have fun. FREE 
trick or treating will be available from trunk to trunk 
We do ask if you are planning to attend, to RSVP 
via the Trunk or Treat flyer attached. If you are 
interested in hosting a trunk, you can utilize the 
flyer or email our Table Mound PTC at 
ptctablemound@gmail.com. Get your costume 
ready and we will see you there! 

 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 

M, Oct 4 – All School Picnic, 4:30-6:30pm 
 

T, Oct 5 – Table Mound Blood Drive, 2:30-5:30pm 
 

Th, Oct 7 – Picture Retake Day! 
 

T, Oct 12 – PTC meeting, 5:30pm at Happy’s! 
 

W, Oct 14 – Dine Out/Take Out for Public Schools 
 

S, Oct 23 – TRUNK OR TREAT, 2-4pm 
 

W, Oct 27 – Conferences, 4-8pm 
 

Th, Oct 28 – Conferences, 8:30-5:30pm 
 

Picture Retake Day 
Table Mound picture retake day is set for 

Thursday, October 7th.  If you are choosing to have your 
child's picture retaken on that day, please send their 
picture package with them on that day. 
If your child has not had their picture taken yet this year, 
picture order forms are available on request at the office.  
Even if you do not order pictures, your student will still 
have their picture taken. 

             

Job Opportunity 
Table Mound is still in need of 3 paraprofessionals to 
join our Table Mound staff. Days and hours would 

mirror your child’s and it’s a great option for a 
parent/guardian to have a schedule that matches 
their student’s schedule (summer, snow days, no 

weekends or holidays!)  So, if you or someone you 
know might be interested have them contact Mr. 

Hull at mhull@dbqschools.org or 552-4400. Come be 
a part of our Table Mound team! 

 
 

PTC Meeting Changes! 
We are going to be changing things up a little bit for our 
October PTC meeting. We will be meeting on Tuesday 
October 12th, in person, at 5:30 at Happy’s! We will be 
discussing our upcoming activities, including our 
fundraiser and Trunk or Treat. All are invited to attend! 
Please contact the office if you have any questions! 

 

Be on the lookout for Conference Sign-up info! 

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 
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